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     Selection of Match Officials 
 

2021 TAMANNEFTEGAS EUROPE YOUTH TOP 10, 
15th – 17th of October 2021, in Tours (FRA) 

 
Dear Friends, 

 
The ETTU Umpires and Referees Committee (URC), in cooperation with the Organising Committee 

has selected following match officials for this event:  

 

Referee Team       
Constantina CROTTA GRE 

Vincent BLANCHARD FRA 
 

Umpires              

Mickaël   BUNDA BEL 

Michel  HERMANS  BEL 

Roman  KLECKER  CZE 
Elodie BEAUJOUAN FRA 

Thomas BERTIN FRA 
Jean-Paul CHILON FRA 

Yohan DECLOMESNIL FRA 
Patrick EVENO FRA 

Frédéric FOUCHARD FRA 

Florent JOUSSEAUME FRA 
Louis-Jean LONGÉPÉ FRA 

Claude RAECKELBOOM FRA 
Bernard THIBERT FRA 

Ana  BEJA-PÜTZ  GER 

Ralf  SIMON  GER 
Uwe  WENG  GER 

Ben FOOTE GGY 
Aksels AMBERGS LAT 

Pol PIERRET LUX 
Rebecca  BERGFELDT  SWE 

 

Umpires need to arrive on 13.10.2021 and attend the Referee Orientation planned for 

14.10.2021. 
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The organizer offers free hospitality in a single room from dinner on Wednesday 13th of October, 

to breakfast on Monday 18th of October for all umpires.  

The organizer will provide transport from Tours Railway Station to the venue and return free of 

charge. From Roissy Charles de Gaulle Airport or Orly Airport umpires transfer by public transport 

(train) to Tours. 

All match officials shall receive a minimum allowance of 30 EURO for each working day. 

Contact details:  

Umpires manager:    Vincent BLANCHARD   

e-mail:                            vincent.blanchard@lgett.fr 

Phone number:        + 33 6 84 63 24 86 

Hotel:  

IBIS STYLES TOUR CENTRE, 4 place de la Liberté, Tours 

Phone  number: +33 2 47 05 50 05 

COVID – measures for ETTU officials: 

All officials should be tested negative for COVID-19 on PCR test within 72/48 hours before 

entering the country and send test result to the ETTU Competition Manager 

(competition@ettu.org) and OC COVID 19 Responsible (fabien.chapelle@laposte.net_).  

We kindly ask the referee team and umpires to bring invoices from the testing to the organizers. 

They will reimburse the cost up to 100€. 

All officials (even the ones vaccinated in their country) will undertake an Antigenic test upon 

arrival. 

Please send your travel details to Claude Bergeret (claude.bergeret@fftt.email) as soon as 

possible.  

For additional information, please check also https://www.ettu.org/en/events/europe-youth-top-

10/general-information/ 

Thank you very much for your support, 

Yours faithfully 

 

ETTU URC  

Elena Semenova 

Deputy Chair responsible for umpires 

semenova1501@yandex.ru 
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